
  

DG 166/22 

Montevideo, November 9, 2022 

 

 

Madam President of the IIN-OAS Directing Council 

Mr. Vice-President of the IIN-OAS Directing Council 

Mr./Ms. Delegate to the IIN-OAS Directing Council 

Mr./Mrs. Alternate Delegate to the IIN-OAS Directing Council 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

I am pleased to greet you and to communicate with you in order to send you the 

resolutions approved during the 96th Regular Meeting of the Directing Council of the IIN-

OAS, which took place on October 27 and 28 in Asunción, Paraguay. 

 

We want to highlight the committed participation of the Member States of the IIN-OAS 

Directing Council while negotiating the resolutions' texts. Your contributions and 

observations resulted in texts of technical value and regional commitment to promoting 

and protecting the rights of children and adolescents.  

 

Without further ado, I send you my best regards and esteem. 

 

Cordially yours,  

 

 

 

 

Prof. Victor Giorgi. 

Director General. 

Inter-American Children's Institute. 

Organization of American States.  


